

Interoffice Memorandum City of Green

Public Service Department

To:

City Council

Cc:

Mayor Neugebauer

From:

Valerie Wax Carr, Director of Public Service

Date:

Oct. 16, 2018

Subject:

Acceptance of WWII Honor Roll Memorial - 1st reading Passage

The City wishes to officially accept the WWII Honor Roll Memorial honoring and recognizing the service and sacrifice of those of Green Township during World War II. The memorial was funded through the generous donation of \$10,000 from the Greensburg Lions Club. The project is a joint effort between the City of Green, the Historical Society, and Boy Scout Jarod Korn as conjunction with his Eagle Scout project. The memorial is anticipated to be complete and dedicated on this Veteran's day, Nov. 11, 2018. The acceptance is urgent for the dedication, therefore we are asking for 1st Reading passage. Thank you for your consideration.